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GCS – EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING, Dec. 6, 2021 
 
JACARANDA CIRCLE REPORT – Louise Andrews 
 
13 Members – 1 new member to be inducted at Dec.13 GCS meeting 
 
Attendance: 8 
 
Guests: 1  Mary Claire Anderson 
 
November 18, 2021 - St. Joseph’s Catholic Church, Children’s Classroom #5 
10 am – 12:30 (included lunch) 
 
Program:   
 
Jacaranda Circle and 6 MAL have the GCS December meeting responsibilities. We 
discussed what all needed to be done and who would be participating.  The jobs are as 
follows: Welcome greeter/ hostess, registration/sign in for members and guests, penny 
pines collection, opportunity drawing ticket sales/drawing, refreshments,  setting up 
decorations on head table,  food table, member tables, beverage table, and the purchase 
of 3 poinsettias for raffle items.  Each plant would also include a $25 gift certificate.  
 
Knowing that a meeting responsibility is one of the requirements for being in GCS, Jan 
Stoorza agreed to contact the 6 MAL and Jacaranda Circle members not present at the 
meeting regarding their contribution for refreshments and the raffle items. 
 
Everyone present is expected to help clean up everything after the meeting is adjourned 
and program completed. 
 
Other updates: 
 
We discussed the death of Jan Crandall and what she meant to the Garden Club of 
Stuart, Jacaranda Circle and each one of us that knew her over the years.  She was an 
amazing woman who was passionate about gardening.  She was a true dirt gardener.  
And always sweet and positive.  We knew she had dementia but not until a month ago 
did we learn she also had stage 4 pancreatic cancer.  Her calming presence will be 
greatly missed 
 
 
 


